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Q1 Are you interested in being able to plant flowers on the boulevard? 

23 (56.1%) 

18 (43.9%) 

Question options 

Yes No 

Mandatory Question (41 response(s)) 
Question type: Radio Button Question 

Page 2 of 13 



  
  

       

  
  

  
  

  

  
  

  
  

     

 

  
  

  
  

   

  
  

  

  
  

    

  
  

   

  
  

       

  
  

   

  
  

   

               

       

   

Schedule C to Staff Report 2022-0091

Schedule C to Staff Report 2022-0091: Survey Report 

Q2 If this by-law is passed, what type of flowers would you plant in the boulevard? 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/10/2022 01:44 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/11/2022 03:50 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/11/2022 04:38 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/11/2022 06:59 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/12/2022 08:05 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/12/2022 08:57 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/13/2022 04:38 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/13/2022 07:57 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/14/2022 12:59 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/14/2022 12:36 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/15/2022 09:50 AM 

Petunias, russian sage, sedum spurium, tulips, cheddar pinks. 

Grass 

Daylilies and wildflowers 

Sunflowers 

Daylilies, Rudbeckia, hostas, sedum, echinacea, lavender, 

ornamental grasses 

None 

one of my choosing 

Native Ontario Plants 

Unsure - probably seasonal annuals 

Lillies, hostas and tulips 

native plants only, to support pollinators and wildlife 

Screen Name Redacted Grass, assorted blooming flowers 

2/15/2022 08:15 PM 

Screen Name Redacted tulips, pansy, petunia, etc 

2/16/2022 08:41 PM 
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Screen Name Redacted 
2/16/2022 08:43 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/18/2022 10:44 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/20/2022 08:04 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/20/2022 08:45 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/24/2022 12:22 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/24/2022 11:27 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/24/2022 12:52 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/25/2022 01:00 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/26/2022 06:08 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/27/2022 11:59 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/27/2022 05:34 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/27/2022 07:17 PM 

Seasonal flowers, pollinators. 

n/a 

Native 

Native Ontario flowers. And town should plant flowers in ditches. Ie. 

Redone section of McLaughlinRd 

All native perennial flowers 

Low growing native plants that attract pollinators 

Native perennials and butterflyway species 

Native plants and grasses for pollinators 

wild flowers 

We don’t need flowers. We need more parking 

Native pollinator plants - we are currently working to introduce some 

in Alton Village! 

Pollinators, perennials, ground covers, which are salt tolerant. 

Screen Name Redacted It’s time for property tax rebates 

2/28/2022 08:05 AM 
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Screen Name Redacted 
2/28/2022 08:48 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
3/02/2022 01:26 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
3/03/2022 11:02 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
3/08/2022 02:04 PM 

None 

Mulch 

Flowers native to ontario 

Tulips 

Optional question (30 response(s), 11 skipped) 

Question type: Single Line Question 

Q3 What types of encroachments would you submit a permit application for? 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/10/2022 01:44 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/11/2022 06:59 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/12/2022 08:05 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/12/2022 08:57 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/13/2022 04:38 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/14/2022 12:59 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/14/2022 07:53 PM 

Possibly a street work premit. 

Paving stone 

None. The boulevard is where snowplows dump snow which includes 

salt. Perennials, which die down each year would be the best fit. 

Bushes, etc. would be destroyed by the snow dumped on top. 

None. Please don’t pursue this bylaw. It’s bad enough residents are 

paving over their front lawns to park their cars. Now the boulevards 

will be a mess too with woodchips and weeds sky high. 

soft 

Anything permanent or requiring deep digging or structures (statues, 

large planters), anything that might obstruct visibility (for safety 

reasons) 

I don’t think you should allowing planting on the blvd. in my 

neighborhood everyone has a dog and the blvd grass is a great place 
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Screen Name Redacted 
2/15/2022 09:50 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/16/2022 08:04 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/16/2022 08:41 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/16/2022 08:43 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/18/2022 10:44 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/20/2022 08:45 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/24/2022 12:22 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/24/2022 11:27 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/24/2022 11:44 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/25/2022 01:00 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/25/2022 01:23 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/25/2022 01:33 PM 

to do their business it it isn’t there it’s going to be on someone’s lawn, 

and regardless of whether you pick it up or not, it still irritates home 

owners 

hardscaping 

none - only soft should be allowed 

sprinklers 

Any type of stone or concrete work. Or automatic sprinklers. 

to plant trees 

Soft landscaping 

Mine will all be soft landscaping, so no need to apply for a permit 

Removal of all turf to plant a garden 

Large stone work 

soft landscaping native plants 

Tree planting 

hardscaping in boulevard area that restricts grass cutting, could pose 

a tripping hazard if interferes with safe walking or makes pet cleanup 

difficult 
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Screen Name Redacted 
2/25/2022 11:27 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/26/2022 06:08 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/27/2022 11:59 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/27/2022 07:17 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/28/2022 08:05 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/28/2022 08:48 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
3/02/2022 01:26 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
3/03/2022 11:02 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
3/08/2022 02:04 PM 

Driveway widening 

none, just grass 

We should be allowed to park without tickets in boulevards. With little 

to no affordable housing we have nowhere to park an additional car 

None 

None the Town needs to stop divulging their responsibilities to 

property owners 

None 

None 

n/a 

Pond Rocks 

Optional question (28 response(s), 13 skipped) 

Question type: Essay Question 
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Q4 Do you currently cut the boulevard grass as part of your lawn maintenance? 

34 (82.9%) 

7 (17.1%) 

Question options 

Yes No 

Mandatory Question (41 response(s)) 
Question type: Radio Button Question 
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Q5 What are your thoughts on residents being required to maintain the boulevard grass? 

Screen Name Redacted Personally I'm fine with this. I'm already out cutting my grass so I don't 

2/10/2022 01:44 PM see the problem maintaining the boulevard grass as well, hopefully 

others agree as well. 

Screen Name Redacted Must have grass without weeds and cut. 

2/11/2022 03:50 PM 

Screen Name Redacted We are already doing it 

2/11/2022 04:38 PM 

Screen Name Redacted I think this should be required because it’s our property 

2/11/2022 06:59 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/11/2022 07:01 PM 

I believe it should be mandatory that residents care for their boulevard 

grass which includes mowing, watering & weeding… far too many do 

not care for that strip of land at all. Clearly they are of the opinion that 

the town is responsible. BTW, I strenuously object to your proposal 

that residents will now be allowed to pave that strip of land… the 

town is now going to look like a parking lot. I suggest you re-think that 

idea! 

Screen Name Redacted Well if they didn't, the boulevards and streetscape would soon look 

2/12/2022 08:05 AM very messy. 

Screen Name Redacted Residents should maintain the boulevard and ensure grass is cut. 

2/12/2022 08:57 AM 

Screen Name Redacted i don't think there should be a requirement. residents are in charge 

2/13/2022 04:38 PM and although it can become unsightly if a small number are not taken 

care of, the community can address their own needs without needing 

a requirement by the government. 

Screen Name Redacted It should be expected. Hardscaping should be excluded from this by-

2/13/2022 07:57 PM law. It may be assumed this area could then be used as extra parking 

and the benefits of the change was (as I was as led to believe) to 

encourage native plant species and pollinators. 

Screen Name Redacted Reasonable if residents are also permitted to landscape. 
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2/14/2022 12:59 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/14/2022 12:36 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/14/2022 07:53 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/15/2022 09:50 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/15/2022 08:15 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/16/2022 08:04 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/16/2022 08:41 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/16/2022 08:43 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/18/2022 10:44 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/18/2022 12:23 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/18/2022 01:34 PM 

I don’t see a problem with it, my neighbours and I already do it. 

Fine, it comes with the territory. 

it is necessary to prevent ticks and other issues, but we should be 

able to plant with different native plants 

I agree residents should maintain the boulevard grass. I think it is a 

positive community pride and beautification effort. 

don't agree with it - if it's not owned by the homeowner, it's the 

municipalities responsibility to do it. 

I thought it was mandatory and part of home ownership. Based on 

what my neoghbourhood looks like I didn't know you had to get 

permits for the boulevard as so many have them done without 

permits. Maybe the city can do a better job enforcing these and other 

bylaws in the future. 

Usually in most towns its mandatory, btw this is a little strange, if 

bylaw takes a drive into South fields every other house already has 

hard landscaping on the boulevards plus not to mention the widening 

of driveways. Some house don't even have any grass on thr front of 

their properties. I think the city needs to reevaluate the bylaws it 

passes and maybe enforce them. South fields is becoming a joke. 

Tired of seeing 5 -7 cars parked in front of one house. 

Absolutley. 

Yes they should 

should be mandatory 
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Screen Name Redacted 
2/20/2022 08:04 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/20/2022 08:45 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/21/2022 09:27 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/24/2022 12:22 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/24/2022 11:27 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/24/2022 11:44 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/24/2022 12:52 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/24/2022 07:34 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/25/2022 01:00 PM 

definitely… but would love to see more native florals along the 

boulevards, ditches and Caledon Trailway for the birds, bees, 

butterflies etc…. Wouldn’t that be awesome for the 2 legged humans 

to explore. I would like to see that property owners would also remove 

their garbage bins off the street after pickup, to provide more public 

parking for visitors to the village of Inglewood. 

It's to be expected as part of owning the house 

I belive residents should be cutting the boulevard grass 

I think it is right to have residents mow the boulevards 

As long as it is maintained ( weeded, kept low) 

Residents should be required to maintain the boulevard, most do not 

even realize that a large portion of their front lawn is actually town 

property. Most owners think they own up to sidewalk. 

Should have plants that are native or butterfly species instead. 

My definition of boulevard grass is the area between the sidewalk and 

the road. Since many homes in Caledon are in rural areas does the 

definition also include ditches? If so, I feel there is a real difference 

between being required to do it and being encouraged to do it. If it 

includes ditches, some are so steep, that it is a safety hazard and the 

town is better equipped to maintain these areas. 

Would prefer that grass be replaced with native plants but as long as 

it's maintained to a reasonable length. Native plants and flowers 

should probably be kept no taller than about 0.8 metres like the City 

of Guelph. No large rocks, structures or containers 

Screen Name Redacted Part of your civic duty. Everyone should do it 

2/25/2022 01:23 PM 
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Screen Name Redacted 
2/25/2022 01:33 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/25/2022 11:27 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/26/2022 06:08 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/27/2022 11:59 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/27/2022 05:34 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/27/2022 07:17 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/28/2022 08:05 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
2/28/2022 08:48 AM 

Screen Name Redacted 
3/02/2022 01:26 PM 

Screen Name Redacted 
3/03/2022 11:02 PM 

It's an extension of the property, so at a minimum, it should be 

consistent and mowed. 

They should have to be maintained consistently and provide a green 

and maintained buffer between the private property and the street. 

Parking cars encroachment on boulevards should be banned 

completely. 

Residents should cut the grass on the boulevard when they cut their 

lawns to make the streetscape blend in to the rest. 

Don’t we have too? Since when is this an option. If you don’t cut it 

your lawn will look awful 

It sounds like ensuring it gets done to a respectable standard and on 

a reasonable timeline might be an issue if residents are in charge of 

mowing boulevard grass. If there's an agreement in place and some 

preliminary information on standards of care provided (as well as 

consequences of neglect), I think it could work. My gut feeling is that 

residents will be more interested in planting flowers and other plants, 

and maintenance will become an issue. 

I believe it should be the responsibility of the resident to maintain the 

boulevard, whether it be grass or flowers. 

It once again shows the underlying motivations of the Town - do less 

but collect more $$. Always the oppressor - sigh! 

It needs to be done by the resident. Keeps the area looking 

aesthetically pleasing. 

I think it should be taken care of. We moved in and it hadn’t been and 

was difficult to clean 

Sounds great! 

Screen Name Redacted I think it's important that we maintain our boulevards to keep the 

3/08/2022 02:04 PM community looking nice. To many people are paving their front lawns 
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for more parking in my neighborhood. I always want to report them to 

bylaw but worried about the consequences of having to live beside 

someone that I reported to a by law officer. My streets is often getting 

flooded in Bolton and I feel that the paving of front yards has 

something to do with this. 

Mandatory Question (41 response(s)) 

Question type: Essay Question 
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